From: Jim Rees

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Reg. 5 permit for C&H hog farm
Date: Friday, March 17, 2017 9:29:27 AM

To Whom it may concern,

| urge you to not grant a Regulation 5 Permit to the C&H hog operation in the Buffalo River watershed.
The hog waste already spread in the area is threatening the river. To spread more will only increase the
likelihood of major pollution of this irreplaceable resource. The whole C&H operation should be moved
to a less sensitive area where it will not threaten the lives and livelihoods of local residents and the
beauty and health of a national treasure.

Jim Rees
jreesdb@att.net
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